
SAFETY AND SERVICES OVERSIGHT COMMISSION  
SSOC created by the Public Safety and Services Violence Prevention Act of 2014 

 

 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Safety and Services 
Oversight Commission for Monday, August 22, 2022 at 6:30pm  

has been cancelled due to the Summer Recess 
 
 
 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the  

Safety and Services Oversight Commission will be held on  
Monday, September 26, 2022 at 6:30pm  

via Teleconference 
 


